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Dear Potential Sponsor or Vendor, 
 
The Puyallup South Hill Rotary Club is coordinating the sixth annual Hounds on the Hill event—
a day-long dog walk and street fair that is an annual signature event for our entire community.  
This fundraiser features a dog walk in the morning and a day filled with dog related demonstra-
tions, activities and booths.  
 
The event has grown in attendance each year and will have more advertising and visibility this 
year.  According to Puyallup Parks and Recreation, our attendance last year exceeded 1,640 visi-
tors.  This is a great marketing opportunity for local businesses. 
 
Sponsors and vendors will have great visibility throughout this day-long event.  Hounds on the 
Hill has been and will continue to be a big draw to our community members.  We are looking to 
partner with local sponsors and vendors who can join us to represent all of the great assets in our 
community.  The funds from the event go directly to our Rotary club and will be distributed 
among the many charities we support. 
 
Last year, this fund raiser was responsible for funding, in part, Metro Animal Shelter, YMCA, 
Communities in Schools, Step-by-Step (a program designed for at-risk mothers and infants), local 
food banks, and scholarships for Puyallup School District and Pierce College students.  For many 
years, Puyallup South Hill Rotary has been a big supporter of Helping Hand House which helps 
house, educate, and improve the lives of homeless families.   
 
Internationally and locally, Rotary supports projects related to water and sanitation, disease pre-
vention and treatment, maternal and child health, basic education and literacy, economic and 
community development, and peace and conflict prevention and resolution. 

 
We would appreciate your help in making this event a success by participating as a sponsor.  
Your sponsorship and participation will be acknowledged with appreciation, and it will help sup-
port the important work that our club and our members do to improve our community.   
 
Please review the enclosed forms and help in any way that you can.  If you have questions, you 
may view our website at www.houndsonthehill.org. Or, you may contact us by emailing  
southhillrotary5020@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
Hounds on the Hill Chairs 
Puyallup South Hill Rotary 

http://www.houndsonthehill.org

